
  
 
 
 
 
 
Enclosed is my contribution in the amount of $__________ 
 

2021 Annual Conference Scholarship Lottery Announcement! 
 
__Please check here if your contribution was made to participate in the 2021 Annual Conference Scholarship 
Lottery. **Those that make a contribution to the Foundation in the amount of $20 or more between October 23, 
2019 and October 20, 2020 will be entered to win a free 2021 conference registration. The winner of the lottery will 
be announced at the 2020 Annual Meeting and Conference. 
 
You will receive an acknowledgement letter each year for tax purposes.  Remember contributions are tax deductible for 
each year you donate!   
 
 
Contributor’s name 
 
 
Company 
 
 
Address 
 
 
City/State/ZIP/Country 
 
 
Phone number 
 
 
Email 
 

Note: Please make all checks payable in U.S. funds to SWHLF.    
SWHLF is an IRS 501(c)3 organization. Your donation is tax deductible as allowed by law. 

 
Mail completed donation form to: 

Social Work Health Leadership Foundation 
295 E. Swedesford Road #347, Wayne PA 19087 

P: 866-237-9542, F: 215-564-2175 
 

 

SOCIAL WORK HEALTH LEADERSHIP FOUNDATION 
DONATIONS 

 
The Social Work Health Leadership Foundation (SWHLF) was established in 
2005 by members of the Society for Social Work Leadership in Health Care to 
support the advancement of social work leadership in health care and eventually 
fund research in the field.  Our current goal is for the Foundation to have 
sufficient assets to provide scholarships for less experienced Society members to 
attend SSWLHC educational opportunities along with financial support of the 
Leadership Institute and possibly be the vehicle for grants to study social work in 
health care issues.  The Foundation would like to make as large an impact as 
quickly as possible and your donations will provide the funds to allow the 
Foundation to start these programs while maintaining financial stability so we can 
continue the programs each year. 
 


